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Lou Mansolillo

From: Michael Salzillo <noreply@adv.actionnetwork.org>
Sent: Saturday, March 30, 2024 4:01 PM
To: House Corporations Committee
Subject: Support for HB 7715

Clerk Louis Mansolillo, 

Hello, 

I am writing to state my support for House Bill 7715. 

We should support lower utility prices for Rhode Islanders; not higher costs. 

With the cost of living so high in Rhode Island, lifting up our economy requires making the 

quality of life better for everyone. High costs will only drive people away from this state. 

We must hold greedy utility companies accountable for taking advantage of average Rhode 

Islanders. While it may pad their pockets, it will not strengthen RI's well-being long term. 

That is why I support bringing this bill to the House Floor. 

Thank you:  

Michael 

Michael Salzillo  

michaelsalzillo17@gmail.com  

michaelsalzillo17@gmail.com  

Providence, Rhode Island 02908 

 

  

 
 


